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PROJECT REMEDIATE INDUSTRY UPDATE  
 
CLADDING PRODUCT SAFETY PANEL REPORT 2 RELEASED – 29 April 2022 
 
General statement: for general use. 
  
The NSW Cladding Product Safety Panel (CPSP) released an updated list of 
materials that may now be considered for the state’s Project Remediate 
program. The program will help eligible apartment building owners with suitable 
product selections to replace high-risk cladding on their buildings.  
 
The report is available here: nsw.gov.au/projects/nsw-cladding-
taskforce/cladding-product-safety-panel 
 
Following testing of two types of Bonded Laminate Materials (BLMs) the report 
advises that favourable results were achieved.  The CPSP has provided the 
testing methodology that was deployed. No specific product brand was named 
or endorsed.  
 
At a vendor briefing, all suppliers were advised that they will need to undertake 
their own testing via a NATA approved laboratory. When individual product 
testing information and the substance of installed warranties are reviewed, 
specific products may be endorsed for Project Remediate. 
 
The NSW Project Remediate program has adopted best practice product and 
design principles that will be incorporated into a remediation Pattern Book to 
assist designers and contractors. Building owners will achieve a Project 
Remediate Assurance certificate.  
 
It is not intended for Project Remediate to set industry-wide practice standards, 
that is a market choice. While the materials have passed testing and have been 
accepted by the CPSP, no individual product has been endorsed, nor should be 
implied. 
 
Further information regarding Project Remediate is available here: 
nsw.gov.au/project-remediate 
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